
R. A. Barnett, Chairman 

Highgrove Area Redevelopment 

474 Prospect Avenue 

Highgrove, CA 92507 

 

Re: Metrolink Station in Highgrove 

 

Dear Mr. Barnett: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review your proposed Metrolink station stop  

in Highgrove. The Transit Coalition (TTC) is an organization that works to  

improve public transportation and mobility in conjunction with land use  

planning in Southern California. 

 

We have noted that it is within the coalition's interest and mission that a  

station stop be placed in the Highgrove area given the local support. 

 

We have posted a conceptual rendering of the Highgrove Metrolink station  

with a link to your video presentation to the Riverside County  

Transportation Commission on our "A Better Inland Empire" Project Web Site: 

 

http://www.thetransitcoalition.us/a_better_inland_empire/images/pdf/PVL-Rail-highgrove.pdf 

http://www.thetransitcoalition.us/a_better_inland_empire/proj_coachellatrainssta.html 

 

As an organization that works to improve public transportation and mobility  

in conjunction with land use planning, we appreciate your advocacy for  

better public transportation in Highgrove and thank you for your support.  

Please feel free to use our maps as part of your work. Please keep us  

updated of the status of your campaign. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicholas Ventrone, 

Community Engagement Director 

The Transit Coalition 

www.transitcoalition.org  
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